
February 14, 2024 
     The Board of Trustees, of the Town of Hayti, South Dakota, met on Wednesday, Feb. 
14, 6:00 p.m. at the City Office. Members present were Debra Goebel, Jeremy 
Struckman, Greg Biederstedt, Matt Miller and Dylan Reuer. 
Others attending: Todd Kays, First District Assoc., by phone  
   The purpose of the meeting is to hold a public hearing regarding the 2024 Hayti 
Comprehensive Land Use Plan. 
   The Pledge of Allegiance was said. 
   Chairwoman Debra Goebel called the joint public hearing of the Planning and 
Zoning Committee and the City Council to order. Chairwoman Goebel opened the 
meeting to public discussion. There was no comment; Chairwoman Goebel closed the 
public hearing. 
   Acting as the planning commission, Struckman made a motion to approve Resolution 
24-2, a Resolution recommending to the Hayti Town Board that they approve and 
adopt Town Board Resolution 24-3 entitled “The Town of Hayti 2024 Comprehensive 
Land Use Plan’; seconded by Miller. All voted in favor, motion passed. Biederstedt made 
a motion to close the Planning and Zoning portion of the meeting, seconded by Reuer. 
All voted in favor, motion passed. 
   Council member Miller made a motion to approve Resolution 24-3, a Town Board 
Resolution Adopting the Town of Hayti 2024 Comprehensive Land Use Plan; seconded 
by Biederstedt. There was no discussion. All voted in favor, motion passed.  
There being no further business, motion by Miller; seconded by Biederstedt to adjourn.  
All voted in favor, the meeting adjourned. 

	  
_______________________                  	     _______________________________ 
Debra Goebel, Chairwoman          	 	 	     Carol Reuer, Finance Officer


